
GWYNEDD COUNCIL CABINET DECISION NOTICE 
SITTING AS THE TRUSTEES OF THE LLOYD GEORGE MUSEUM  

CHARITABLE TRUST 
 

Date of Cabinet Meeting: 14 September 2021 

Date decision will come into force and be implemented, unless 
the decision is called in, in accordance with section 7.25 of the 
Gwynedd Council Constitution 

29 September 2021 

 

 
SUBJECT 
 
Item 6: BUSINESS PLAN TO SUPPORT THE OPTION OF GWYNEDD COUNCIL 
CONTINUING TO RUN THE LLOYD GEORGE MUSEUM 
 

 
DECISION 
 
To support the proposal to undertake further work to fine-tune the likely financial deficit and 
to ask Gwynedd Council to assess the risks involved with the business plan and 
consequently their ability to commit to further financial contributions in future. 
 

 
REASONS FOR THE DECISION 
 
Following the Gwynedd Challenge consultation, the Council decided that it would not be 
running the Lloyd George Museum from 1 April 2017. 
Following the Council's decision, the Chancellor of the British Government announced that 
the financial deficit would be met by the British Government for three years. The Council 
agreed to fund the deficit for this year.  
 
In January 2021, the Trustees agreed to commission a Business Plan for the Museum 
using grant funding from Welsh Government. Following a discussion on the Business Plan, 
it was agreed to ask the Council to commit to further financial contributions in future.  
 

 
DECLARATIONS OF PERSONAL INTEREST AND ANY RELEVANT DISPENSATIONS 
APPROVED BY THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE  
 
No declarations of personal interest or relevant dispensations were received. 
 

 


